
Comment from Tucker Sheppy 

Posted by the National Highway Traffic Safety Administration on Mar 14, 2022 

I would love to see the use of digital camera technology to replace the traditional mirrors found 

in automobiles. I think it will improve fuel consumption of vehicles as well as possibly improve 

safety via additional processing that can take place that can't be done with traditional mirrors. 
 


